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Managed Courses Fact Sheet
What are Managed Courses?
In previous Subsidised Training Lists (STL) the Department has identified courses that can only be delivered through a Quota process, requiring providers to apply for the right to deliver the subsided course.  
This has been replaced with Managed Courses. This condition establishes a limit per provider to the number of training accounts that can be created for the course. Through this mechanism, training providers can deliver the Managed Course at any time, without the need to apply for, or be granted, a set number of training places. 
The Managed Courses List outlines the courses that fall under this condition and the maximum number of training accounts that can be created per provider for each course. 
Providers will be responsible for monitoring the number training accounts they have created and adhering to the limits specified. The Department will monitor the level of compliance as part of the review on provider performance.
What are the benefits of Managed Courses?
The move from Quotas to Managed Courses reduce significant red tape and costs for providers by removing application and contracting processes. It also enables providers to be responsive to training demand, enabling training accounts to be created at any time, without the associated delays involved in a submission based approach. 
This approach increases access for all providers across the system to use the funds when training opportunities exist, rather than the funds being tied to a single contractual right where the funding may not be used at all.
Managed Courses allow for a managed, yet flexible, approach to the Department’s purchasing. Limits for some courses offer a starting point for ongoing monitoring and management, and provider feedback and insights inform part of any ongoing adjustments as needed, allowing for re-calibrating and scaling, aligned to uptake and the inclusion of new training products, for example.
Applying for an exemption
Exemptions to the published limit will be granted on a provider by provider basis with alternative maximum limits being provided where its deemed in the public interest to do so. The Department may grant providers with exemption to the general limit during the planning process. Alternatively, training providers may apply for an exemption via the Exemption Application.
In assessing an application for an exemption, the Department will consider factors such as the current policy context in relation to the course and its use, the need for training and existing levels of delivery in the market, budget availability and the value that additional training will provide to South Australians.
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